Fort Bend County Emergency Services District No. 4
Notice of Possible Quorum

Notice is hereby given that there may be a possible quorum of the Board of Commissioners (the
“Board”) of Fort Bend County Emergency Services District No. 4 (the “District”) at the
Cornerstone Ceremony to be held at 9:30a.m. on Saturday, July 27, 2024, at the District’s Cross
Creek Ranch Fire Station located at 8825 West Cross Creek Bend Lane, Fulshear, TX 77441.
There is no anticipation that deliberation or voting on District business will take place.

POSTED THIS THE 24™ DAY OF JULY, 2024.

By:[}m M(h’ [/VVW B. Crone, Chief Administrative Officer




